M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

MATT MCINTIRE, CHAIRPERSON

                        DR. MARIA BROWN

                        KAREN BYRD

                        JULIA PILE 

                        TROY FRYMAN

                        MATTHEW TURNER, SUPERINTENDENT

FROM:          KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN

DATE:
SEPTEMBER 1, 2020
RE:                 2019-2020 21st Century Community Learning Centers Contract Modification-Time Extension
                        The Goodridge Elementary, 21st Century Community Learning Center Contract Modification- Time Extension was         
      received on August 31, 2020 with a due date for approval of September 8th. We have contacted KDE to inform them of our September 10 Board meeting date.

      The modification is to extend the contract date from September 30, 2020 to September 30 2021. The U.S. Department of Education granted an extension on the funding due to COVID-19. This is a TIME extension only.

      The 21st Century Community Learning Centers (CCLC) is a program that recognizes that improves student achievement occurs when communities implement programs and strategies proven to be 
      effective. The focus is on constructive learning during non-school hours. 
       I have attached a copy of the 2019-2020 21st Century Community Learning Centers Contract Modification- Time Extension for your reference.
                        I recommend the board approve 2019-2020 21st Century Community Learning Centers Contract Modification- Time Extension, for the 21st CCLC at Goodridge, as presented.

